
From: Connie Garcia <connie.garcia.402@gmail.com> 
Sent: Friday, December 2, 2022 10:45 AM
To: WebMail - PubWks <PubWks@cityofwhittier.org>
Subject: Support for Murphy Ranch Little League Baseball Field Lighting Project

[NOTICE:  This message originated outside of City of Whittier -- DO NOT CLICK on links or
open attachments unless you are sure the content is safe.]

Dear City of Whittier Leadership, 

My name is Connie Garcia, I am a mother and community member pleading for the following: 

As a parent of three children and full time Deputy for the Los Angeles County Sheriff Department,
my husband and I try our best to juggle a balanced life. 

We made the commitment to parent our children involving after school activities and baseball.

In my line of work I learned involvement in organized sports helps children and young adults stay
occupied, steer away from gangs, drugs, on-line crimes or victim of.

Although my shifts alternate from day to night shift, I have been Spring and Fall Ball team mom for
my sons AAA and Majors Baseball teams. Also participated in the Auxiliary Board. 

Serving through commitment to our community I ask for your support in approval of the baseball
field lights at Murphy Ranch to accommodate evenings games. 

My family who sit in the stands watching little league baseball and I, thank you in advance for your
consideration. 

Respectfully, 

Mother of three, committed to a league of 600. 

--
Garcia Gmail Mobile
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